June 24, 2024

Joann Taylor

Taylor Design Consultants, inc

Dear Joann,

I'wanted to reach out to thank you for helping to bring my parents peace of mind! After a
recent flood in their home, they found themselves stressed, overwhelmed, and in a house that
didn’t feel like 2a home anymore.

The shears that you and Matt installed look amazing and they make the rooms look so much
bigger thanks to your recommendation of hanging them higher.

When we need help, we sometimes do not know who to ask or what to ask for. You came in
and made their house back into a home!

Thank you for your professionalism, expertise, and care shown to my parents!

Regards,

Jason Conn



